
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: December 17, 2020 

Item description/summary: 

South County Infrastructure Update. This item has been discussed in numerous committee and 
Board meetings. We have received a request letter from the City of Wheatland on the amount of 
flow/capacity they’re requesting. The design team for the project is preparing a change of scope 
proposal to include the Wheatland connection to wastewater. Robert Bendorf, Kevin Mallen and the 
County are having a feasibility study conducted on the possibility of local funding for this project. The 
results should be available by February.  

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

None 

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

None, Information Only 

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 


